INVERNESS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT



FIRE DEPARTMENT & WATER SYSTEM
POST OFFICE BOX 469
INVERNESS, CA 94937

(415) 669-1414 • FAX (415) 669-1010 • BILLING@INVERNESSPUD.ORG

A NOTE ON THE CORONAVIRUS AND COVID-19

Dear Inverness Water Customer:

As our community becomes increasingly impacted by the COVID-19 crisis, we at the Inverness Public Utility District want to reassure you that your Inverness drinking water is completely safe from all viruses, including coronaviruses.

With respect to the COVID-19 virus in particular, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has stated, "Americans can continue to use and drink water from their tap as usual."

More detailed information has been released by the California Water Boards in a Fact Sheet that we want to share with you. It is printed in whole on the next two pages.*

While the Fact Sheet tells you about the State's standards for drinking water, you may be wondering if the IPUD's water is in compliance with these standards.

The answer is a strong affirmative. Our multistep treatment process includes state-of-the-art ultra-filtration and disinfection approved by the State Water Board's Division of Drinking Water.

Moreover, the water we provide you is monitored and tested routinely to ensure that there are no changes in water quality that might have adverse consequences.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact our dedicated staff by email at <u>info@</u> invernesspud.org or by phone at 415-669-1414.

Sincerely,

Kenneth J. Emanuels, President

Board of Directors

P.S. Please turn to page 4 to become acquainted with the IPUD employees who staff our Water System.

April 2, 2020

^{*} Please note that the fifth bulleted item on the first page of the Fact Sheet is not applicable to the Inverness Water System. None of our sources are classified as ground water.